
  
Health Ministry Team meeting 
December 5, 2012
3:45 PM

Present: Sue Hess, Melanie Crowley, and Marlene Skold.

Minutes filed as presented. 
Financial report was  available for viewing.

Nurses Report: 
Melanie presented  her nurses report.  Visits for October  were 52.  
November  visits were 52. They are a valuable part of our health ministry.  
Faithfully Fit numbers for October were 123 and November were 132.
 
Melanie attended a public health inservice training meeting on Aging and 
Home Care for Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual and Transgender people.

The suggestion has been made that the parish nurse fund open a 
separate checking account to handle the day to day expenses of the 
parish nurse program.  The health ministry committee approved having 
this checking account and after approval of the church council  the 
account will be opened.

The next meeting for the Health Ministry Meeting will be held on  
Wednesday, February 6th at 3:45 PM. Watch for a message from Sue as to 
time of the meeting. It may change. If members prefer the noon meeting 
time please let Sue or Melanie know. Noon would work for Melanie, Sue 
and Marlene.

Respectfully submitted, 

Marlene Skold, Secretary


